
Oscar W, Miley A,
Raimundo N, Dakota W,

Poppy A, Zadie K,
Ellyson T, Hadassah A,

Victoria D, Chido G,
Isaac W, Ibrahim K,
Tyler M, Bella MD,
David M, Faith Y,

Ashaal A, Myles C,
Jacob J, Ashton B 

Today, we were visited by Rock Kidz, who helped us develop
our self-esteem and told us how amazing it is to be
ourselves.
The children had a wonderful time, rocking out to the songs
that were learnt and showing off their best 'air guitar' dance
moves.
The day ended when we all came together in the hall for a
whole school concert and the children performed together.
Don't be surprised if the children come home saying 'Don’t
Quit!'.
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

DRESS LIKE A ROCK STAR

STARS OF THE WEEK
Class 1 - Olly BM 
Class 2 - Gideon M 
Class 3 - Thiago BT 
Class 4 - Tamara B 
Class 5 - Oliver C 
Class 6 - Awen H 
Class 7 - Jacob J 
Class 8 - Sienna G 
Class 9 - Faith Y 
Class 10 - Yard S 
Class 11 - Raimundo M 

GOLD SCROLL

CHRISTIAN VALUE
Our Christian value this half

term is Respect. 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE
WEEK

‘Do to others what you would
have them do to you.’ Matthew

7:12

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING

On Friday 29th September, school will be hosting a coffee
morning for Macmillan Cancer Support. 
Please can donations be brought into school on
Thursday 28th September and children who bring in
donations can wear non-uniform as a thank you. 



Don't forget that you can find lots of information on our website:
www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk or follow us on 

                 @stjamesfarn                                             @stjamesfarnworth

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

ATTENDANCE
OUR TARGET IS  96%

Green: 100% - 95%
Yellow: 94.9% - 90%

Red: Below 90% 
 

MR BALL RETIRES

CHILDREN’S CHAPLAINS
Today, our Children’s Chaplains and the chaplains from
across the trust visited Bishop Bridgeman Primary School
for a special training day with Canon Pilling. During the
day, they shared their ideas, collaborated with other
children and developed resources that will help them serve
the children of St James.

Children’s Chaplains help other children develop their
spirituality and help share our school’s Christian vision and
values. They will also support children with their well-
being, emotions and friendships.

Mr Ball, who has been our school caretaker for the past 22 years, will retire. His last day
will on Friday 29th September. If you see Mr Ball around school at the beginning or end
of the day, please wish him well on his retirement.




